Albin All Arounders Minutes 11/22/2020
The Albin All Arounders 4H club met on November 22, 2020 at the Albin Community Center.
President Ty Bronder called the meeting to order at 4:08 PM.
Kinzley Nusbaum led the club in the American and 4H pledges.
Nine members, two leaders, and two visitors were present. The club answered the question, “What are your plans for the Thanksgiving and Christmas breaks?”
Ty Bronder read the minutes of the last meeting. The Secretary’s Report was approved by Jaspur Nusbaum, which was seconded by Kinzley Nusbaum.
Treasurer Mark Constantino was absent, so there was no Treasurer’s Report.
Safety Officer Luke Constantino was absent, so there was no Safety Report.
Health Officer Henry McGuire was absent, so there was no Health Report.
Environmental Officer Reuben McGuire was absent, so there was no Environmental Report.
Old Business
We discussed future volunteering and meeting ideas. In January, we may do carving.
New Business
We will vote on new officers when COVID-19 restrictions lessen.
The meeting was adjourned at about 4:25 PM by Rutley Hansen, which was seconded by LJ Hansen.
After the meeting, the club made ornaments for residents at Sierra Hills.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next meeting will be on December 20 and we will deliver ornaments to Sierra Hills Assisted Living and then we will ice skate at the Cheyenne Events Center.
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